MONTANA BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS AND PROFESSIONAL LAND SURVEYORS



MONTANA PEPLS NEWSLETTER

AUTUMN/WINTER 2015

The Montana Board of Professional Engineers and Professional Land Surveyors met on October 29, 2015.

Here are some of the actions taken by the Board at that meeting:

APPLICATION REVIEWS:

PE by Comity

Reviewed: 1

Approved: 1

PE/EI by Exam

Reviewed: 1

Approved: 0

PLS by Comity

• Reviewed: 0

Approved: 0

PLS/LSI by Exam

Reviewed: 3Approved: 3

OTHER BOARD ACTIONS:

- ➤ The Board established its Land Surveyor Exam Committee as a standing committee. The committee will meet next on Monday, Nov. 23 at 1 p.m. at 301 S. Park Ave. in Helena.
- ➤ The Board's Rules Committee will meet Nov. 10 at 1301 Lockey Ave. in Helena to continue work on rules that implement HB 63 and the statutory changes created by that bill.
- ➤ The Board elected new officers. Byron Stahly, PE is the new Presiding Officer. Jane Eby, PE/PLS remains as Vice-Presiding Officer. Wallace Gladstone, PE/PLS is the new Secretary.

OTHER BOARD NEWS:

➤ The Board administered its new Montana (state-specific) Land Surveyor Examination on October 30. The next date for the exam will be Friday, Feb. 5, 2016 at 9 a.m. The location of the exam will be 301 S. Park Ave. in Helena. (The same location where it has been offered previously.)

The Board's next regularly scheduled meeting:
Thursday, February 4, 2016 at 8:00 p.m. (one day meeting)
301 S. Park Ave. in Helena
Information and agendas for Board meetings are at:
www.engineer.mt.gov and www.landsurveyor.mt.gov

2015 Board Officers

Presiding Officer

Byron Stahly, PE

Vice-Presiding Officer

Jane Eby, PLS/PE

Secretary

Wallace Gladstone, PE/PLS

Other Board Members

Ruhul Amin, PE

Ron Drake, PE

David Elias, PE/PLS

Hal Jacobson, Public Member

Casey Johnston, PE

One public member position is vacant at this time.

Executive Officer

Ian Marquand

MT Board of PEPLS
Dept. of Labor and Industry
301 S. Park Ave.
PO Box 200513
Helena, Montana 59620-0513
Phone: 406/841-2305
Fax: 406/841-2305
www.engineer.mt.gov
www.landsurveyor.mt.gov

E-mail: dlibsdmed@mt.gov

To update your contact information, please send email to dlibsdpels@mt.gov.